Pupils at the Norw:
for Children charity.

Pupils at the Norwich
School have raised
more than £300 for a
charity which
supports »
disadvantaged
children in Asia.

Sixth formers at the
school led an assembly
about the Norwich-
based Care for
Children at its Lower
School, when children
paid a pound to wear
red or yellow, and at
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Cringleford Primary
School, where pupils

placed coins around a -

map of China.

The schools also
enjoyed Mandarin
lessons led by the
Mandarin Club.

Sixth former Anna
Tighe, who worked on
the project, said:
“Working for Care for
Children has been
such a great
opportunity to help
fundraise for such a
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worthy charity. It has
given us all a sense of
achievement and
happiness knowing
we’ve done something
to help others who
need it more than
ourselves.”

Though the charity
currently works in
China and Thailand, it
has plans to expand
into Vietnam. For
more information,
visit www.
careforchildren.com



